
From: "Janice M Chiavetta" <janicec1@stanford.edu>
Subject: [dryiceshippers] Changes to the ICAO/IATA Packing Instructions for Dangerous Goods Shipments

Date: May 5, 2011 10:58:46 AM PDT
To: <dryiceshippers@lists.stanford.edu>
Cc: Ellyn D Segal <esegal@stanford.edu>, bretth1@stanford.edu, "'Keith A. Perry'" <kperry@stanford.edu>, 'David Silberman' 

<silberman@stanford.edu>, "'Craig A. Barney'" <cbarney@stanford.edu>, "'Robert B. Edgar'" <rbedgar@stanford.edu>, 
"'Dolores B. Cunanan'" <dollyc@stanford.edu>

Hello,
 
This update is being sent to all Stanford employees who are currently certified for DOT Shipping Dangerous Biological Goods
or Dry Ice, (EHS-2700-WEB).
 
There are organizational changes to the ICAO/IATA packing instructions that all dangerous goods shippers must
follow. The updates are:
 

1.	
   The Packing Instruction number assigned to Infectious Substances, Category A has changed from 602 to 620.
2.	
   The Packing Instruction for Dry Ice has changed from 904 to 954.

 
Note: The Packing Instruction number assigned to Biological Substances, Category B remains 650.
 
Action Item:
 
Print out and keep this update notice with your DOT training certification.
 
Thanks for your attention to this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Janice Chiavetta
Front Desk Administrative Associate
Stanford University
Environmental Health & Safety
480 Oak Rd.
Stanford, CA 94305-8007
ph: (650) 723-0448; fx: (650) 725-3468
janicec1@stanford.edu
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